
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 
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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 
 

Dear Families, 

 

Please make sure that your child has a full set of spare clothes on 

their peg including underwear and socks. 

Attendance 

 
 

Before Christmas 46 children out of  

51 received Dojo points for being in 

school on time on Monday 18th 

and Tuesday 19th of 

December.  This is 

more than the previous 

week– well done. 

 Forest School  

 

Here are the groups for  

Forest School which will 

start on Monday 8th January.  

These children will need to wear 

play clothes that are suitable for 

the weather to school every  

Monday this half term.  Please send 

their welly boots in with them in a 

named bag.   

PE Day 

 

Our PE day will be every Thursday 

for this term.  

Please send your 

child into school 

wearing their PE kit 

on Thursdays. 

Reading Books 

 

The children’s reading books will 

be changed every Tuesday and  

Friday.  The children need to read 

their books three times for them 

to be changed.  Please remember 

to write in the yellow book when 

you have heard your child read.  

Ideally reading should be carried 

out at home on a daily basis. 
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Out and About 

Please check the main school  

newsletter for when your child will 

be going Out and About this half 

term.  The first groups will be  

going to The Donkey Sanctuary. 


